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Employee kudos 
3 messages 

Mark Almer <susanandmarkalmer@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 26, 2016 at 5:25PM 
To: Elaine Gelber <elaine.gelber@edcgov.us>, Shiva Frentzen <shiva.frentzen@edcgov.us> 

Hi Shiva and Elaine, 

I have 'yet another' compliment on one of the County Employees! 

Linda (sorry, I don't have her last name) that works the front counter in the Assessor's office is always a 
pleasure to work with. She is extremely helpful, friendly and professional. I've had her help me not only on 
personal business at the counter (and over the phone), but most recently today when I was in researching 
property owner mailing addresses for the Fire Safe Council. Not only did she 'get me started' on the public 
computer, but also checked back with me a couple times making sure that I was doing ok and finding the 
information I was looking for. Please pass along my compliments to Karl Weiland. You're welcome to send this 
to Karl (and for that matter, Linda). She's a keeper©. 

Also, Elaine, the DOT employee that I told you about last night is David Marino, Road Maintenance Acting 
Foreman for South County - again, a great guy -very responsive, friendly and professional. Excellent customer 
service skills. He works under Brian Mullens and ultimately Don Spear. 

Have a great evening, 

Mark 

-------
Shiva Frentzen <shiva.frentzen@edcgov.us> Tue, Jan 26, 2016 at 7:45PM 
To: Karl Weiland <karl.weiland@edcgov.us>, Steve Pedretti <steve.pedretti@edcgov.us> 
Cc: The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us> 

Karl and Steve, 

Please see the email below from one of my constituents in district 2. Please extend my appreciation to Linda 
and David. 

Regards, 

Shiva Frentzen 
El Dorado County Supervisor District 2 
530.621.5651 
bostwo@edcgov. us 
[Quoted text hidden] 
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2/1/2016 Edcgov.us Mail- Fwd: Cameron Park Senior Meal 

Shiva Frentzen <shiva.frentzen@edcgov.us> 

Fwd: Cameron Park Senior Meal 

bostwo@edcgov. us <bostwo@edcgov. us> Sat, Jan 30, 2016 at 11:53 AM 
To: Shiva Frentzen <shiva.frentzen@edcgov.us> 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "John Hovey" <jl_hovey@pacbell.net> 
Date: January 29, 2016 at 2:23:31 PM PST 
To: <bostwo@edcgov.us> 
Subject: Cameron Park Senior Meal 

Supervisor Frentzen, 

We served a record 30 people at the Cameron Park Senior Lunch today. Some may have been 
turned away as we only had 30 servings. The food from the Placerville kitchen has been very 
good. 

Nice to have something positive to say about El Dorado County for a change. 

Sincerely, 

John Hovey 
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